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TERM DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 
Monday 8th May—Coronation Bank Holiday 
Monday 29th May—Friday 2nd June—Half term 
Monday 24th July-Tuesday 25th July—School closed to pupils 
Wednesday 26th July—Summer Holidays 
 
 

 

Dinners: (www.parentpay.com) 

The menu this week is week 1 

 

Curious 

Active 

Reflective 

Evolutionary  

  

BEAMS OF THE WEEK 

FISTRAL— Grace for following instructions and trying hard with all 
aspects of school 

CRANTOCK— Erica for super writing! 

LAMORNA— Bodhi for always putting in 100% in everything he does  

MAENPORTH— Liepa for working really hard this week 

GODREVY— Koben for being a reflective worker  

PORTHMEOR— Agata for her brilliant effort in writing 

PORTHCURNO— Kian for his efforts in all areas of learning and 
consistently trying his very best  

SWANPOOL— Marley for being well focused on his learning all 
week and setting a good example to his peers  

CADGWITH— Poppy W for continued positive attitude towards her 
learning  

POLZEATH— Noah U for relationships and being positive in group 
work  

HARLYN— Gracie for being a fantastic role model 

PERRANUTHNOE— Summer for always giving 100% in every 
lesson  

GWENVOR— Shiloh for solid and consistent improvements 
throughout the year 

KYNANCE— Charlie for excellent behaviour for learning in all areas  
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CONTACT DETAILS 

 

It is very important that we have the correct contact details for parents/

carers. We need to have a minimum of 3 contacts per child please. 

If you have moved house or changed your number please contact the office to 

let us know either by text, class dojo or email. Thank you. 

 

 

PARKING  

 

Please can parents refrain from parking or turning around in the access road or 

in the staff car park leading to the main reception, this is STAFF ONLY parking 

and unfortunately staff are finding it difficult to park which ultimately will delay 

them being in class to look after your child. 

WE ARE A CASHLESS SYSTEM AND MONEY NEEDS TO 
BE PAID ONLINE 

 

Please make sure your child’s dinner money account is topped up with credit at the beginning of the week. 

We can send you a reminder password or print a barcode for you to pay cash at a pay point if preferred. 

If your child is in arrears you will need to provide them with a packed lunch. 

HOW IT WORKS: 

In the morning your child will order a school dinner at registration time. 

When they collect it from the canteen they will be marked off on the dinner list.  

The office will deduct £2.41 from their account. 

 

If you have any questions regarding school money please 
contact the office. 
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Thank you to the School 
Community for the    
amazing donations and 
support for the Rainbow 
Raffle. The raffle alone 

raised nearly £1600, (of which £1189 was 
acheived prior to the event by just the 
families of the School selling tickets). The 
final figure at the end of all Trevithick Day 
festivities was almost £1900. We had lots 
of comments from the public on how 
amazing the School is and that the        
support from parents is clearly                
evident. The Photos of the Prizes have 
been posted on a National PTA social 
group and have in turn inspired other 
Schools and PTAs to do the same and 
attracted kind comments. 

 

We have been working closely with the 
School and Newquay Zoo and are pleased 
to announce the whole School has a trip 

to the Zoo in June! 

PTFA News! 

Firstly we like to remind everyone that by default, 
every teacher, parent and guardian is a member of 
the "Friends of Rosemellin PTFA" and without your 

support none of the above or future projects happen, 
so thank you..... and congratulations. Miss Sargent 

and our Parent Governor kindly nominated the PTFA 
for the UK National PTFA awards for best new PTFA 
for the communities achievements since November 

22 and we have been shortlisted against all other  
National nominations, so please cross your fingers 
and hopefully we will have some even bigger news 

soon.  
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Miss Sargent’s Message 

 

What is with Thursdays and rain??? 

 

Last Thursday I was on the Year 4 residential at camp Kernow. Despite the 

torrential downpours, spirits were still high and the children enjoyed      

activities such as: archery, climbing, foraging, den building and late night 

woodland walks. The children camped out in tepees, medieval tents and 

even an upturned boat! I always love being part of a  residential where you see children 

grow in confidence, overcome fears and spend valuable time with their friends. They were a 

great bunch (who clearly weren’t fans of sleep) and made us laugh on many of an occasion. 

Thank you to those adults who gave their time to come on camp.  

 

This Thursday was our Celebration Picnic. We had visions of everyone on the field, blankets, 

picnics and  sunshine. It wasn’t quite what we pictured but it was still a lovely event. It was 

so nice to go into the halls and see everyone having lunch together. The children were     

excited all morning to eat with their families and those who ate in the classroom enjoyed 

spending time in a relaxed atmosphere with their friends.  

Thank you to everyone who helped on the day. The staff in the kitchen worked so hard on 

prepping the food. A big THANK YOU goes to Miss J Odgers in the office who organised the 

event. It is not an easy task to organise something of this size and with the added fact that 

we had to do it indoors it was even harder. I’m sure you’ll agree that she did an amazing 

job.  

We are really looking forward to inviting you in again in the future.  

 

KS2 SATs Week 

Next week our Year 6’s will be taking their SATs test in Reading, Spelling, Punctuation and 

Grammar and  Mathematics. As a school, we couldn’t be prouder of how hard they have 

worked. They have shown themselves to be resilient and have always done their best – 

what more could we ask for? I know that they will be incredible next week but it is            

important to add that this is a snapshot/ a moment in time and does not show all of the 

other wonderful things that make them uniquely them. I wish them all the very best and 

hope they have a weekend of relaxing with family and friends. 

 

Finally, I wish you all another fun-filled bonus bank holiday weekend and we shall see you 

on Tuesday.  


